

ĐỀ SỐ 9

I. MULTIPLE CHOICE:

Circle the word which has underlined part pronounced differently from the others .

- (1) A. like B. night C. children D. fine
(2) A. brother B. judo C. going D. rode
(3) A. watches B. washes C. glasses D. likes

Circle the odd one out .

- (4) A. activity B. season C. weather D. like
(5) A. safe B. tall C. dolphin D. clean

Circle the best option A, B, C or D to complete the sentences

- (6) How ____ do you brush your teeth?
A. many B. often C. old D. time
(7) ____ energy is one that comes from the sun.
A. Nuclear B. Wind C. Solar D. Wave
(8) Are these the keys ____ Mrs. Janet has been looking for?
A. who B. what C. whose D. which
(9) What is her ____? – She is Australian.
A. language B. nationality C. population D. country
(10) “Let’s get a video and ____ it at my house this evening.” She said.
A. look B. watch C. listen D. see
(11) ____ his poor health, he’s always cheerful.
A. Although B. Because of C. Despite D. Because
(12) On Sunday, he and his young brother ____ his parents in the field as usual.
A. helps B. help C. is helping D. helping
(13) We are excited ____ the first day of school.
A. at B. with C. about D. in
(14) When I came to visit her last night, she ____ a bath.
A. had B. was having C. were having D. is having
(15) Can your government still pay ____ debts?

A. my B. your C. its D. his

(16) "How did the accident happen?" – "_____."

- A. I can't go there B. I didn't see it
C. I don't know how to D. It doesn't matter

(17) "How far is it to Manchester?"

– "_____."

- A. About two months B. It's quite long
C. Almost 30 kilometers D. It is in the North West of England

Find one mistake A, B, C or D and correct it .

(18) What is he often do when it's hot?

- A. What B. is C. When D. it's

(19) The children are very boring and they don't know what to do.

- A. The children B. boring C. don't D. what to do

(20) Mr. Pike, that got the award last month, is a good doctor.

- A. that B. got C. award D. is

Read the passage and answer the questions

Read the passage about Isabella Rose Taylor and answer the questions:

Lots of people become good at something when they are young. And quite a lot of children know what career they want to follow when they are older. But not everyone opens their own company. This is exactly what Isabella Rose Taylor has done. She started designing clothes when she was eight years old.

At the time, she was a keen painter. She used a lot of reds, blues, and yellows, and these colors helped her to think of new clothes that she could make. When she started designing and making clothes, Isabella just made clothes for fun. But people liked her designs, so soon she started selling them online. Now she has a business and takes part in fashion shows. She runs her business from the family home, where she has made one room into an office, and another into a studio where the clothes are made.

Isabella has also found time to finish school and get a college degree. She's intelligent, and she has thousands of followers online who love her stuff. It's brilliant that she already has people

who work for her. Above all, she really knows what is needed to succeed in the world of fashion. And I am sure that she will.

“The way I see it is I get to follow my dream and be a teenager at the same time. I think I’m pretty lucky,” she says.

- (21) What does the writer say is unusual about Isabella Rose Taylor?
- A. She planned her future career when was very young.
 - B. She started her own business when she was very young.
 - C. She got interested in fashion when she was very young.
- (22) What does Isabella say about painting and making clothes?
- A. It is important to paint good pictures of clothes.
 - B. The colors in her paintings gave her ideas for clothes to make.
 - C. She uses paint to put her favorite colors in the clothes she makes.
- (23) What do we learn about Isabella’s home?
- A. Everything for her business is done in the same room at home.
 - B. Her home is too small, so she’s looking for another one.
 - C. She’s made changes to her home so that she can work there.
- (24) Why does the writer think that Isabella will do well in the future?
- A. She is already very popular online.
 - B. She understands the fashion business.
 - C. She has brilliant people who work for her.
- (25) What is the best title for the article?
- A. The girl who can’t wait to start working in fashion soon.
 - B. The problem with working and studying.
 - C. A hobby that is becoming a career.

Read the passage and choose the correct answer A, B, C or D

My friend Jane has got a strange pet. It is a bat. The first time I saw it I didn’t like it, but now I think it’s OK. I (26) _____ think it’s ugly, but it’s clever and good at flying. It also eats hundreds of insects every day, and that’s great. Jane found it when she was walking in the forest near her house. It was very young and noisy, (27) _____ it was hungry. Jane couldn’t (28) _____ the mother bat anywhere, so she carried that bat home in the rucksack, and gave it some food and

milk. The bat can't see (29) _____, it can only hear things. Jane like (30) _____ mother now.

- | | | | |
|--------------------|------------|-------------|--------------|
| (26) A. never | B. until | C. still | D. ever |
| (27) A. so | B. then | C. but | D. because |
| (28) A. finds | B. found | C. finding | D. find |
| (29) A. everything | B. nothing | C. anything | D. something |
| (30) A. its | B. my | C. their | D. our |

II. WRITING

Rewrite the sentences starting with the given words

(31) New computers have been installed at the college.

→ The college _____.

(32) "I learn hard so that my parents will feel happy." said the boy.

→ The boy said _____.

(33) His motorcycle is more expensive than mine.

→ My _____.

→ My _____.

(34) The fridge was so heavy that we couldn't move it.

→ The fridge was _____.

(35) It will be very cold tomorrow.

→ I wish _____.

Write full sentences using the given words

(36) Yuri/ born/ Japan/ 1994

_____.

(37) He/ answered/ call/ adventure.

_____.

(38) He/ took/ part/ famous/ TV series/ call/ "Gold Rush".

_____.

Reorder the words/phrases to complete the sentences

(39) children/ find/ things/ learn/ I/ wonderful/ quickly.

(40) their sports/ had/ today?/ the students/ canceled/ class/ Have
